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Mr. Chair; 

On behalf of the Non-Aligned Movement, I would like to reiterate the position 

of the Non-Aligned Movement expressed in its general statement delivered 

yesterday. We wish to request that this position be reflected in the final report of 

the Special Committee. 

The Non-Aligned Movement recalls the revised proposal by Libya on the 

Strengthening of the Role of United Nations in the maintenance of international 

peace and security. We look forward to further meaningful, result-based 

deliberation and discussion on these proposals. 

Thank you.  


